Decenber 10, 1936

Mr, V. J. Thompson, Chairman
Review Cormittee

Pacific Uas and Electric Company
245 Market Street

San Prancisco 6, California

Dear Mr. Thompson:

In view of the discussions at our meeting
of November 20, 1956 the members of the Review
Committee feel that R. C, No. 139 should be
dropped. Therefore, we ask that the case be closed.

It is our opinion that no decision should
be written in connection with this case, but rather
that each pacrty notify the members of their mapective
grievance committees in Ne Sabla Division that the
Union's claim was withdrawn by the Union Review
Committee members,

Very truly yours,

L. L, Mitchell, Secretary
Peview Cormittee
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